
KIMA 
CASCADE BROADCASTING COMPANY I N C . 

AFFILIATE COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

YAKIMA, WASHINGTON 

February 15, 1949 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Our chief engineer, Mr. J. Barry watkinson, 
has asked me to reply to your letter of 
February 4th. He advises that you did re- 
port a frequency of 1380 kilocycles in your 
first letter. Even though the information 
you supply is correct Mr. Vatkinson feels 
that it is still a little too "sketchy" for 
verification, unfortunately. 

I spent two years in your fair city, between 
1935 - 37, and thoroughly enjoyed its climate 
and station KGB. Yes, "Pres San "did the good 
work, and I am now back in this crazy business 
of radio, even with a little program on the 

air all my own. 

Here's hoping Barry will give you the good 
word next time. 

Sincerely yours, 

AIL- 
Ruth P. Haugen 
Staff Secretary 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 
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